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Dates for your Diary  

Term 4 

Week 8 

Wednesday 24 November 

Yr 6 High School Readiness 

Program commences 

Week 8 

Thursday 25 November 

Water Polo for Sport  

Years 2-6 

Week 9 

Friday 3 December 

Presentation Evening—

Manildra Public School 

Week 10 

Monday 6 December 

Intensive Swimming 

Program commences 

Week 11 

Thursday 16 December 

Last Day for all students 

Pippa  19 Nov 

Willa A  20 Nov 

Ilsa  26 Nov 

Principal’s Message 

There are so many wonderful things happening at school. This 

week we had the students in Year 5 nominate for school 

captains. Students will be delivering speeches to our teachers and 

students on Friday 26 November. I wish the following Year 5 

students luck in their endeavours for school captaincy: Harrison, 

Elizabeth, Caitlyn, Levi, Jackson, Zach, Jayden and Will. I am sure 

that they will do us all proud. 

 

This week will be our final Kindergarten Transition. Thank you to 

the beautiful Miss Mac who has done an outstanding job 

organising a very successful program. If you are aware of anyone 

in the community that requires further information about 

Transition please let us know.  



Congratulations goes to Year 5 who were the winners of our first 3 gold stars for their attendance. They 

enjoyed some extra play time as a reward. 

On Friday in Week 9 we will be hosting the Presentation Night. Details are:  

On Friday 3 December we invite Parents/Carers and siblings to the beautiful school grounds 

commencing at 6.00pm. Department regulations require everyone to check in and provide evidence of 

double vaccination. Please bring a chair or picnic rug and ensure social distancing is maintained 

between family ‘bubbles’. The P&C invite you to join them for dinner at the Manildra Golf Club 

following the Presentation and ask that you bring a salad to share (COVID regulations will be followed 

for serving) The P&C are kindly donating the sausages. Please RSVP with numbers to the office.  

On Tuesday 14 December (Week 11) Year 6 are invited to attend a farewell dinner in Orange at 

Hogsbreath. Students will travel to Orange with Mrs Milgate and return after dinner to Manildra with 

Mrs Brooks. I am really looking forward to a great dinner, lots of interesting stories about their time at 

MPS and a chance to say thank you for being such great leaders of our school.  

In the upcoming weeks our 2022 classes will be finalised. As soon as these plans are final I will share 

with the school community and begin a transition for our students. 

Intensive swimming will commence in Week 10 and continue until the last day of term. Water Polo will 

commence on Thursday for the 2-6 students. Please return the permission form ASAP.  

On Wednesday 24 November our Year 6 High School Readiness Program will commences. This is a 

great opportunity for our Year 6 students to learn a bit more about what they can expect when they 

reach high school and how to prepare for it.  

Please be aware that we continue to be in Level 3 Restrictions due to the NSW Health guidelines. 

Parents and caregivers should enter the school grounds via the office only, maintain social distancing at 

all times and there is to be no gathering outside of school gates. If your child is late or needs to leave 

early you may enter the school grounds and head straight to the office. Thank you for your patience 

and understanding. 

Have a great week! 

Mrs Milgate 

Princpal 



Manildra Public School students were able to express our gratitude to the Manildra Group for 

their on going support of our school. Their support and donations provide great opportunities 

for our students, from flour and bread to IT equipment, we are extremely grateful.  Thank you for 

visiting Mr Gorringe.  

The 4,5,6 class have been working hard composing their persuasive texts. Here are a few photos 

of their time during planning stage.  

https://www.facebook.com/Manildra/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVayo5Myb9-6GlRIrrw98h06Q1Gk4o-oBO6OLzBkqSE05jGvbNk3WR1HxKFkSEnjC1TzVbwoxRisk0YQftxTHfQ06rs5qNpkuhmkX4DjgO_YDO6yk25Sa9aQApqitNe8sPpNJBPRy5MnCVlYaDABPGO&__tn__=kK-R


  m ani ldra   Community  N ews  & Information  .  .  .  

Medical Centre  

 

Dr. Vikki Wymer  
consults every  Tuesday &      
Friday between  9.00am & 
1.00pm.  Phone 6364 5901 

for an appointment 

MANILDRA CRAFT COTTAGE  

We have freshly cooked cakes,  

biscuits/slices Wed to Sun 

MADIA MEETINGS 

Held the 1st Wednesday of each month at  

Manildra Memorial Hall 

 7:30pm  - All Welcome 

MANILDRA MATTERS ARTICLES 

Email articles/news to  

manildramatters@live.com 

Last day for news 20th of each month 

Church Services 
St Michaels Catholic Church                 

Saturdays @ 5pm 

St Lukes Anglican Church 

2nd & 4th Sunday of month at  

11:00 am. All welcome  

Uniting Church 

 3rd Sunday of the month—9am 

Community Notes Close for any 
additions  10.00am Thursdays   

Email to: 
renae.allcorn@det.nsw.edu.au OR  
j.hoolahan@bth.catholic.edu.au 


